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NOVEMBER STUDENT LEADERS RECOGNIZED!

We are so proud of our November Leader in Me award recipients! These students caught the
eye of an adult in the building while they were demonstrating Habit 1 - Be Proactive. Way to go
kids! Thank you for showing your leadership at Maine Elementary.
Pictured left to right (front): Bennett S., Angelina X., Maci L., Braelyn C., Benjamin G., Brinley S.,
and Braelee N. (Row 2): Lakenna D., Briah L., Jack K., Lydia S., and Declan K. (Row 3): Wyatt K.,
Lee G., Jenna B., Jace D., and Kennedy W.


Our focus in December will be Habit 2 - Being with the End in Mind!



MRS. FITZSIMMON'S
CLASS

MS. LAUX'S CLASS

THIRD GRADERS VISIT THE SCHOOL FOREST!

MAINE STUDENTS SUPPORT THEIR COMMUNITY!
During the week of Nov. 15-19, students of Maine Elementary were asked to help their
community by collecting food and hygiene products. In just 5 days, students collected over
1,000 items. What an amazing example of what can happen when we SYNERGIZE! Items came
in all week across the school. Students were excited to not only help their community, but
were competing to earn an additional recess. Mrs. Fitzsimmon's class was our first place
winner with a collection of 235 items! Wow! Our youngest learners began with the end in mind
and then synergized toward that goal! Following was Ms. Laux's class with a collection of 164
items! With a "think win-win" mindset, the 4th graders were also able to demonstrate synergy
by being proactive to achieve the goal they had set! Well done student leaders of Maine! You
are making a difference in your community and we are so proud of you! Items collected will go
to Peyton's Promise.
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IT'S TIME FOR WINTER GEAR!
Dear Families,
Please make sure your child(ren) are ready for the winter weather with snow pants, winter
jacket, hat, water resistant gloves/mittens, and boots. This morning it was only one degree
above zero. The wind really blows across our playground and it gets very cold at recess time.


Remember, wear your boots to and from school. Bring or keep a pair of sneakers at school for
PE class. It's hard to run in boots.


Please feel free to reach out if you are in need of winter clothing items for your child. We are
happy to help! Call us at 715-261-0250.
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PICTURE RETAKES ON TUESDAY,
NOVEMBER 30, 2021
If you were unable to get your child's picture taken in October
or if you would like to have your child's school picture retaken,
LifeTouch will be here on November 30, 2021.
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VOLUNTEER TRAINING OPPORTUNITIES!



WSD COVID Information PageWSD COVID Information Page

https://www.wausauschools.org/about-wsd/covid-19-information
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